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On behalf of the Office of Minority Health (OMH), I would like to 
take this opportunity to express our appreciation to you for your 
participation on the Minority HIV-Education/Prevention Grant 
Review Panel held August 25-29, 1991. Your contribution to the 
reviewers' deliberations was essential in helping OMH select 
projects for funding during the 1991 grant cycle. 

We received and reviewed 232 applications. 101 applications were 
recommended for approval, and 131 were disapproved. Funding 
decisions regarding approved applications are still pending. 

We also wish to thank you for your cooperation in adjusting your 
schedule to allow you to participate on this panel. We greatly 
appreciate your commitment of time and effort as well as your 
professional insight. 

Sincerely yours, 

William A. Robinson, M.D., M.P.H. 
Deputy Assistant Secretary for 

Minority Health 


